
Gullane Tenants and Residents Group
Held on Wednesday 26th February 2020
Gullane Bowling Club
7.00pm-8.30pm
Attendees: J Findlay, Gordon McLelland, Robert O’Riordan, George Cowen, Lorna Raeburn, Cllr Goodfellow, Sue Cairns (ELTRP)

 Apologies:  J Clare, J Wilkie, T Martin, R Patterson, A Patterson, J Heijmer-Mason, 
	No.
	Description
	Action/Responsibility

	1.
	Welcome and Apologies
	

	
	JF welcomed everyone to the meeting and the apologies were noted.  
	

	2.
	Notes
	

	
	SC had received information from Committee members that they wish to step down as Committee members due to other commitments:
A Patterson

R Patterson

J Heijmer-Mason

J Clare

Thank you to the Committee members for their support.

T Martin and J Wilkie are still prepared to be involved.

J Findlay informed the attendees that he will step down as Chair with immediate effect.  Everyone thanked JF for his time as Chairperson.
	

	3.
	Way Forward
	

	
	A discussion took place about the Gullane TRA and the following was noted:
· People felt that the name ‘Gullane Tenants and Residents Association’ as rather off putting to the community – an example could be Gullane Village Association, Gullane Community Association.  
· People felt that they weren’t sure what the group was for or about – clarity is required
· How is information shared ie. Gullane Facebook page, other….?

It was agreed that the group would become ‘dormant’ for the time being.  However, both RO’R and GMcL would try and ‘bring the group back to life’ and invite people to become involved.

· SC would forward the Constitution to RO’R for information.


· The group would hope to hold a meeting in the Autumn.

SC and Cllr G highlighted that TRAs in East Lothian get a lot of support from ELTRP ie. memberships, training, scrutiny activities as well as funding opportunities via Local Housing Partnership (if meets the criteria) and can have 2 x representatives on the local Area Partnership.

TRAs have achieved a great deal throughout East Lothian for improving their local communities and is both for tenants and residents.

Please see the website at www.eltrp.co.uk
SC is always available for help and support as are both Cllrs Goodfellow and Findlay.
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